HALLOWEEN CELEBRATION 
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We will be having our annual Halloween Celebration on Friday, October 30th.
We are asking that each child bring in a bag of wrapped candy by Monday, October 26th.  This candy will be distributed by the Room Parents during “Trunk or Treat”.  We must limit “trunks” to one per grade.  They will be “manned” by designated Room Parents.  Sarah Hull will be notifying those parents and Lizzy LaFountain will let them know details of the celebration.

PLEASE NOTE:
NO other treats can be accepted in the classrooms to be shared on this day.

